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Kathleen Prasad, president and co-founder of the Shelter Pet Reiki
Association (SARA), the world’s only Reiki association devoted to
rescued animals and their caregivers, brings us Recovery Virtues, the
first book of its kind predicated on her Animal Reiki Practitioner Code
of Ethics. Following a ethics in this book will provide you with the
foundation you should create long-enduring, positive human relationships
with pets and their caregivers, in addition to animal professionals and
businesses in your community. Because of overpowering demand, Kathleen
has created this must-possess, in-depth book as the gold regular for a
successful and abundant animal Reiki practice. A decade ago, Kathleen
Prasad produced this Code of Ethics, which includes since been utilized
and shared by a large number of Reiki practitioners world-wide. Because
ethical practice is the most important obligation of an animal Reiki
practitioner, this book should be needed reading for all Reiki
practitioners dealing with animals.
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Essential for all animal Reiki practitioners Kathleen Prasad is the
president and co-founder of the Shelter Animal Reiki Association (SARA).
Healing Virtues provides a base for building upon. I’ve read her book
“Reiki for Dogs”, therefore i knew the fundamentals of her Pet Reiki
Practitioner Code of Ethics but wanted to know more. Kathleen put this
code together ten years ago and Expenses uses it in his teaching of
Reiki. A Beautifully Written Well Executed Reserve on the Animal Reiki
Code of Ethics First of all, i want to say that I was given Healing
Virtues e-book to learn and give a genuine review, and so I shall.
Merely trust Reiki to do what’s required. This book a lot more than
pleased that desire. He teaches his college students about asking the
pet for permission when providing Reiki, which is certainly something
I’ve been carrying out but didn’t have a complete knowledge of it
because so many of the classes I required were devoted to dealing with
humans. Prasad developed a decade ago. With humans we make use of our
hands to transfer the energy. With pets, it’s even more of a deeper
heart to center connection. She also reinforced Expenses’s teaching that
we shouldn’t strategy Reiki with the theory that we have to fix
something that’s wrong with the pet or heal it but rather just “Be”
Reiki and talk about the Reiki space with the pet. My Reiki instructor
is Bill Stevens, who is a past student of Kathleen Prasad’s.Kathleen
also includes many detailed, step-by-stage Reiki meditations that are
just beautiful and that We’m looking forward to incorporating in my
practice. It is a reserve of recovery and spiritual advancement in and
of itself.Most strongly suggested for all pet Reiki practitioners. Her
approach to animal Reiki and outlining the Code of Ethics underscores
the need to keep the concentrate on the pet.I actually’ve been
practicing Reiki since the summer and it’s been a significant spiritual
journey. I am a Shinpiden Level III Pet Reiki Practitioner from Kathleen
Prasad's Animal Reiki Supply Academy and also have taken many of her
classes. This book is a sure fit for my library! I understand I’m going
to make reference to this book again and again as a I strive to learn to
integrate the Reiki concepts into my everyday lifestyle, not just when
I’m practicing Reiki. Thank you Kathleen. I believe this book ought to
be a given for anyone working with animals professionally, we are able
to all benefit from her writing regardless of what modalities we share
in the pet care community. Thank you, Kathleen, for another great book.
And also how exactly we connect center to heart and just uses our hands
if the pet motions us to take action.This book was given to me by the
author in return for an honest review. I have an Animal Reiki I
certification with someone regional. But because of her deep dive into
the reasons behind including each aspect in the Code of Ethics, we are
reminded that people need to change our approach when performing Reiki
with animals. Furthermore, Prasad reminds us of our obligations and
obligations as ethical Reiki practicioners in our society, with the pet
and with the animal's human. I highly recommend it to anyone on the



Reiki journey, no matter just starting out or a Reiki Get better at. I
am only a yr into my Reiki trip, but my intent is definitely to focus on
healing animals, so this book is crucial for me, one that will be study
and over and utilized as a reference. A must-read for animal and human
being Reiki practitioners and teachers. This book elaborates on the pet
Reiki Practitioner Code of Ethics that Ms. Kathleen does a beautiful in-
depth job of explaining the difference between supplying Reiki to human
beings and giving it to animals. The code is broken down into sections
that consist of: purpose and guiding concepts, self-practice, dealing
with animals, working with human being companions, and employed in the
city. Each section includes a number of bullet factors, and Ms.
Meditation Reiki I like Kathleen’s method of animal Reiki heart to
heart. After scanning this book, I obtained a When she transitioned to
Hough I did have a signed discharge from the meeting deeper
understanding of the Code of Ethics as it relates to pets and their
human being companions. Should you have by no means studied animal
Reiki, you will learn that the approach to human and pet Reiki are not
the same. ESSENTIAL for animal lovers interested in reiki Kathleen
heartfully and artfully outlines the ethics of practicing reiki with
pets.. If you're an animal Reiki instructor, this book is an invaluable
tool to share with your students to reinforce the importance of a Code
of Ethics in relation to animal Reiki. I recommend this book. She really
brings the pet Reiki Code of Ethics to life through her stories and
meditations in this publication. .. If you are an pet Reiki
practitioner, this reserve is an extremely good overview of the
importance of making a heart-to-heart connection with pets, through
creating the Reiki space in meditation. This book is a sure fit for my
library! I am thrilled to offer my sincerest endorsement for "Healing
Virtues". Kathleen's books possess a resonation almost all their own and
this one is certainly particularily timely. I have met individuals who
want for more information about Pet Reiki and supplying a reserve on our
code of ethics helps to concentrate our intentions that much more on
what the animals are trying to reveal as we partner with their recovery.
Being focussed and non-ego driven is certainly what drives me as a
practioner towards a loving and stronger Reiki flow since it comes from
the center. I look forward to using this book as an instrument for
guidance and path while deepening my Reiki Animal practise. Kathleen
writes exceptionally well and I am hoping that she'll always continue to
do so, in order that we in turn can study from her gems of wisdom as we
progress spreading the healing energy to our beloved clients.. Prasad
provides detailed accounts of the entire section of the code, including
stories in some instances, and great meditations. There are distinctions
between working with people and dealing with animals, and it could be
tempting to treat the two the same. The explanations because of their
purpose is clearly and simply stated. She explains the way the animal
may indeed move around and it’s ok. An Important Read, No Matter Where



You Are ON YOUR OWN Reiki Journey In this book, Kathleen Prasad outlines
probably the most important precepts an animal Reiki practitioner can
find out. This is very helpful information. Combined with the many
meditations she provides us, this reserve is more than worth the amount
of money. She demonstrates how to bring these Codes of Ethics into our
animal methods with a deep and apparent understanding of not only what
Animal Reiki is certainly, but how to work with animals that is
respectful and that brings honor and dignity to the pet and their
people. You'll also learn the importance of supporting the human-animal
relationship. Kathleen is an excellent writer and teacher and healer
That is by far the very best book I've read I've every book of Kathleen
and strongly suggested her classes and workshops I attentional just
wanted to learn about animal Reiki for research paper and got so
associated with her 3 workshops I now practice animal and with children
Reiki Five Stars liked it all - easy go through, easy to follow - clear
and honest writing. excellent Healing This is a very interesting book,
I've just started to read. Timeless Reference and Information for All
Many thanks, Kathleen, for composing a book which has not only the info
about Reiki however the why and think about Reiki. The content presented
was related in a obvious, concise method and was relevant to the Cod of
Ethics to which it was attached. So, I thank you for a book which has
structure and builds upon itself and the precepts rather than those that
support the same information I can find anywhere on the web. The
meditations provided are as meaningful and helpful to the practitioner
because they are to the recipient. I like Kathleen’s method far better.
That Reiki association may be the only one of its kind and is definitely
dedicated to rescued pets and their caretakers. I'm going to be
recommending it to students and fellow practitioners and/or teachers.
Clear and concise details with personal insight and assistance. I have
read almost all of Kathleen Prasad's books. I really believe this is my
favorite! Even though a number of the information was redundant having
been talked about in earlier books, I enjoyed getting the review. Having
been a Reiki Grasp Practitioner/Teacher (people and animals) since 2008,
I've read my talk about of books and attended classes where the
information is handed out with the expectation that the pupil will
understand it in every its depth and expansiveness from the morsels
offered. This is an excellent book for animal reiki practitioners, as
well as those like me who practice as a volunteer within an animal
shelter. My favorite parts were where she explained hos to describe
reiki to those not really acquainted with reiki. This helped me a great
deal! Another wonderful work simply by Kathleen Another wonderful work
by Kathleen. A Must-Read for animal reiki practitioners! Excellent read
for all those who use animals or who wish to work with animals. The Code
Of Ethics are a common sense approach to dealing with all pets.
Brilliantly written and complete with meditations. I am extremely
thankful that Kathleen proceeds to share her insight and wisdom with



all.
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